
NorState Federal Credit Union presents ID Theft Prevention seminars 
throughout the Valley 
 
St. John Valley – NorState Federal Credit Union presented a powerful workshop titled, 
Deter-Detect-Defend: How to protect against Identity Theft throughout the St. John 
Valley during Credit Union Week, October 17-23, 2010. Participants were invited to the 
Long Lake Public Library in St. Agatha on Monday, October 18th , the Abel Morneault 
Public Library in Van Buren on Tuesday, October 19th , the Madawaska Senior’s Center 
on Thursday, October 21st  and at the Fort Kent Senior Center, Quarterly Meeting, 
Thursday October 28th at 1PM. These workshops were open to the public. Pictured is 
Director of Member Services, Pat Holmes who spoke to 15 St. Agatha residents at the 
Long Lake Public Library. 
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